
 

NOTICE 12-2020:    DISEMBARKATION OF VESSELS BY CREW MEMBERS AT THE PORT 

OF POINT LISAS 

 

March 20th, 2020 

 

 

Reference is made an announcement made by Prime Minister, Dr. Keith Rowley on 

COVID – 19 during a press conference held on Monday 16th March 2020.  

 

As a consequence of the worldwide coronavirus pandemic outbreak COVID-19, Cabinet 

has taken the decision commencing 17th March 2020 at midnight, to restrict all entry into 

Trinidad and Tobago for the next fourteen (14) days except for nationals. In addition, 

Cargo Ships will be allowed to dock however the crew members are restricted from 

disembarking.  

 

Please be advised, until further notice it is strictly prohibited for crew members and 

passengers to disembark cargo vessels at the PLIPDECO Port. Violation of this will be 

deemed an illicit act based on the laws of Trinidad & Tobago. 

 

Please be guided accordingly. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Marketing and Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 

 
 

Registered Office:   

PLIPDECO House, Orinoco Drive, Point Lisas Industrial Estate, Point Lisas, Couva, Trinidad, West Indies 

Telephone: (868) 636 2201/2202.  Facsimile: (868) 636-4008    

E-mail: plipdeco@plipdeco.com     Website: www.plipdeco.com 


